

Brandi Shipman

Montague County Elections Halministrator &

Indigent Health Care Officer

P.O. Box 158

P.O. Box 158 Montague, Texas 76251

October 12, 2015

Chief, Voting Section
Civil Rights Division
Room 7254-NWB
Department of Justice
950 Pennsylvania Ave. N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20530

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Montague County Commissioners Court voted on October 12, 2015 to approve the upcoming 2016 Primary Election and any future elections held by Montague County to have the Montague Early voting location and the Election Day Voting precinct #15 changed from the Montague County Courthouse to the Montague County Courthouse Annex, which is located across the street from the Courthouse.

I am requesting for preclearance under the Voting Rights Act Submission under Section 5 to move all further elections for both Montague Early Voting and Election Day Voting Precinct #15 to the Montague County Courthouse Annex.

Truly,

Brandi Shipman